



Celebration Awards go to children who have been:

Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious



Puffins

Good Work Matilda Field, Poppy Lewis, Ivy Mills Gold Stars Ivy Mills, Lewis Irvine, Jack Leach, Jordan Wright, Kitty Denny Silver Badge Poppy Lewis, Ivy Mills

Owls

Good Work Grace Oluwayemisi Gold Stars Grace Oluwayemisi, Olivia Knowles, Dean Cain, Poppy Jones.

Flamingos

Good Work Florrie Laws, Eleanor Anthony, Brennan Zelos-Brown, Casey Lewis Gold Stars Jack Howard, Florrie Laws, Brennan Zelos-Brown, Casey Lewis, Eleanor Anthony Eagles

Good Work Noah Lambiase, Julie Johnstone, Kacey Tuma.

Gold Stars Maggie Clarke, Isabella McGregor

Accelerated Reader Bronze

Noah Lambiase, Noah McGregor, Jessica Leach, Ella-Mai Baylie, Mia Clarke, Jayden Harris, Julie Johnstone, Isabella McGregor, Lily Osborne.

School Attendance by Class

(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%)

Puffins 90.5% Owls 98.4% Flamingos 95.5% Eagles 97.7% Toucans 97.6% Whole School Attendance this week is 95.9%

End of Yr 6 SATS We will be holding a special lunch for Toucans children on Thursday 24th May to say well done and thank you for Year 5 and 6 pupils during SATS week. There is no charge for this event.

As you know it has been test week for years 5 and 6. All the staff are incredibly proud of the enormous effort every child put into their tests. The tests are very challenging both academically and emotionally, yet the children have been a huge credit to the school and their families through their attitude and determination. Many thanks for all your support during this time.

Celebration Assembly on Friday 25th May Please note a change of time. The assembly will take place at 2.45 p.m. for this date only.

GDPR I am sure you are aware that the General Data Protection Regulation become law on 25th May 2018. We are committed to the compliance of the GDPR and are at present, working to ensure this.

ParentMail coming soon! This will enable you to make on line payments, book appointments etc with the convenience of an App.

Guitar Lessons If you are interested in your child receiving guitar lessons from September 2018 could you please let the school office know. There is a cost for the lessons which are held during the school day, but instrument hire is free for the first year. The lessons must be paid for in advance and there will be no refunds for missed lessons. Once expressions of interest have been received, we will provide you with more details.

School Activity Club Toucans and Eagles Please complete the booking form if your child wishes to participate in the Dance afterschool club run by the CSF.

Bag2School Collection Please note we have booked another date with the Bag2School charity.

This is a good opportunity to clear your clutter and raise funds for the school. Bags will be issued in June and you will be able to bring filled bags to school from 9^{th} July.

Uniform Could you please ensure that all items of uniform are fully named. Any unclaimed uniform will be "recycled" at the end of the term.

Nut Free School Can you please ensure that no nuts or nut products are brought into school either as a snack or in your child's packed lunch. Thank you.

Can you help? Would you be able to put a wooden estate agent sign in your front garden which will advertise the Summer Fair for a week or so in June? The Friends would provide the sign and drop off/pick up. Please contact the Office or a member of The Friends if you are able to help.

Also, they would be very grateful for any donations of wine for their bottle stall and also empty bottles with screw caps.

Dates for your Diary and Reminders

School Photos - Tuesday 5th June

Disco - 8th June - Forms and monies to be returned to the School Office in a named envelope which is marked for The Friends

Please ensure that any outstanding monies for lunches are paid. Thank you.

Bawburgh Youth Club - 25th May 2018 - Inflatable fun